
From:                                                   
Sent:                                                         12 February 2022 18:08
To:                                                            Publicprotec�onNorth
Subject:                                                   Applicant - One Dream Amesbury Ltd - The New Inn - Objec�on

WK/202202613

 
Categories:                                             **Representa�ons**
 
Dear Sirs
 
I would like to object to One Dream Amesbury Ltd having a licence granted to serve alcohol and play
music un�l 02:00 in the morning.
 
Needless to say since The New Inn closed a few weeks ago, the town has been much quieter and less
an�-social behaviour such as public urina�on, vomit, broken glass has been seen.
 
Even though Mr Brindley has made indica�ons that he would like this to be a more resident-friendly
public house, i think opening hours a�er 23:00 make that highly unlikely to happen (as was shown
from the previous licence granted for The New Inn)
 
With kind regards
 

Flower Lane, Amesbur

 
 
Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2
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